Dear Senate Committee on Energy and Environment:

| am writing to express my support for a golf destination project currently underway in
Curry County, Oregon, just north of the town Port Orford. This golf course has been in
the works for many years, having overcome maijor hurdles recently. However, with the
funding and design now in place, it is slated to finish construction in the next few years.
Our community has been struggling to create and retain jobs, and this golf destination
will be a great way to stimulate the economy and create employment opportunities.

| am a lifelong member of the Port Orford community. | was born and raised here,
graduated from school, started a business, and chose to raise my family in our small
coastal town. | cherish this scenic location on the southern Oregon coast and plan to

stay here. | would love to see our community flourish and prosper for future generations.

| have been a member of The Port Orford school district of 2CJ for 8 years and

have first hand experience of how our school struggles financially. Having graduated
from this school district myself and having raised healthy and propsperous young
adults, | know first hand the need for economic stimulus and an economically viable
wage job.

Having lived in this area of the southern Oregon coast, | have seen the town of Bandon,

Oregon, flourish from the addition of the golf community. The economic benefits
Increased funds so that their school district could thrive, and it also created many jobs

for the community without any negative environmental impact.

| am available for discussions about this project at any time at my office, Siskiyou Coast
Realty, 541-290-2047. | truly believe that the development of this golf course will have a
positive economic impact on our community and the surrounding areas.

Thank you for considering this important initiative.

Sincerely,
Sandra Anderson
755 Oregon street

Port Orford Oregon

97465
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